
Pierre Elliott Trudeau Elementary School 

Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) 

449 E 62nd Ave.  

Vancouver, BC V5X 2G2 

 

PAC MEETING MINUTES  
September 19, 2024, 6:20 pm to 7:00pm 

 

1) Land Acknowledgement: We acknowledge that we live and work on the unceded 
territories of the Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh Nations. 

 

2) Attendance: Principal Jim Munk, PAC members- Alice Lo, Mike Lang, Sharon Feldman 
and Other parents from the school, approximately 20. 

 

3) Elections of the PAC executives and other roles: 

Principal Munk explained the importance of PAC for the school and the community. 
Alice Lo, Mike Lang and Sharon Feldman briefly introduced their volunteer work for PAC 
and invited everybody to join and enhance community relationships through working for 
the children and the school. 

Alice Lo presented the roles, explaining this year the executive roles will be filled also by 
a Co- Co Chair, Co Secretary, Co Treasurer. Also roles needed- Volunteers coordinator, 
Hot Lunch Coordinator. All the role descriptions were given by Alice and Mike. 

Arshiya Ambareen volunteered for Chairwoman. Alice nominated Arshiya and Cristince 
Han second. The parents voted yes unanimously. Sharon Feldman volunteered as Co-
Chair, Mike nominated her, Alice second. The parents approved unanimously. 

Alice Lo volunteered for Secretary. Mike nominated Alice and Sharon second. The 
parents voted yes unanimously. Mike Lang volunteered as Co Secretary, Alice 
nominated him, Sharon second. The parents approved unanimously. 

Treasurer- No new volunteers. Mike and Alice explained that Murray Lee agreed to 
continue this year, his last year and we will continue looking for a Co Treasurer. 

Volunteer coordinator- Jannaton Naim showed interest at the meeting. However, after 
email and text messaging her she has not responded.  

Hot Lunch Coordinator- role not filled. We will continue looking for one. 

Next PAC Meeting – October 15th 5pm-6:30pm. Location- Staff room at the school. 

 


